Epping Forest District Council
Civic Offices .
High Street /
Epping '
Essex

CM16 4BZ

Dear Sir/Madam,

Land at North Weald Bassett, South of Vicarage Lane

I would like to express my view regarding the planned development
South of Vicarage Lane.

As a current resident, I am completely against this for the following
reasons:

1, this development would lead to North Weald Bassett becoming over-
crowded. If this were built and parking on the street near local shops etc
would become significantly worse and would likely lead to an increase
in parking disputes.

2, More cars would be put on the road as the car or bus would be the
mains forms of transport. This would result in more congestion.

Thanks for register and taking account of my comment.

L Kirby






